
 
 
Sent: 27 July 2021 15:14 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: COMEDY FESTIVAL - ROUNDWOOD PARK 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

My name is xxx and I am a resident of Willesden. 

 

I have been made aware of and am keen to physically support the proposed Comedy Festival 

to be held in Roundwood Park this Bank Holiday August 27th-30th 2021. 

 

I want to add my support for this event as I am convinced that our community will benefit 

from this event.  Following the major physical and emotional loss in the Borough of Brent as 

a result of the pandemic, laughter is the healing balm which will go a long way in begining 

the healing journey for our residents and all who attend or are affected by those who do.  

 

I know the organisers personally and confirm that they have been delivering quality events 

nationally and within the  borough for decades.  

I am very much looking forward to attending and supporting this event. 

 

 

 


